November 18, 2022
Dear West Sylvan Families,

As you look forward to a week home with your Scholars, we hope that the extended vacation time together is
fulfilling and full of love. Knowing that many of our families travel next week, the Fall Conferences are
offered virtually. Sign ups went out over the last two weeks. These conferences are optional. If you have
not been in contact with an Educator to sign up, and you still wish to sign up, please contact the Educator(s)
via email prior to Monday to see if there is still a time available. Report cards for the first quarter have
been mailed.

Congratulations to Ms. Rebecca Cohen, School Counselor, for being named the Oregon School Counselor of
the Year for 2022! This is an exceptional honor, and we are so proud to have Ms. Rebecca Cohen on the
WSMS School Counseling Team!

WSMS is participating as a partner in the Sparrow Project again this school year, where our school
community has the opportunity to do community service for a young child with a serious health condition.
Partner sponsors working with the Sparrow Project donate funds to the family of the Sparrow based on the
number of hours of community service that our Scholars will complete. We will be welcoming our new
Sparrow, Soleil, at an assembly on December 1. Our new sparrow loves rainbows, so the Leadership classes
will be selling rainbow bandanas at lunches after the break for students to wave at the assembly. We hope
that by having a crowd of students waving these rainbow bandanas that Soleil will feel the love and support



https://www.sparrowclubs.org/

that we have for her and her family.
Bandanas will be sold for $2 each and all
profits will go to support Soleil's family.
Bringing $2 to lunch on the Tuesday and
Wednesday after the break is a great way to
begin our support for Soleil and to help her
feel welcome at WSMS. Thanks for your
support!

Our Sparrow has been introduced through
the_PowerPoint here. Given that the young
child does have health challenges, we want
families to have this information in advance
if you may want your Scholar to opt out of
the assembly. If you have concerns about
your Scholar attending the assembly on the
1st, please contact the School Counselor.

Appreciations?
If you would like to share a kind note of appreciation with any staff member, please share here.

#GivingTuesday is almost here and THE WEST SYLVAN FOUNDATION is excited to participate!
Held every year on the Tuesday after Thanksgiving - and after the madness of Black Friday! - Giving
Tuesday offers us a chance to take a step back and counter the commercialism of the holiday season with the
spirit of generosity and goodwill.

Join the movement and support West Sylvan Middle School in raising $40,000 to support our scholars on
NOVEMBER 29th! Your gift in any amount goes a long way.

Want to check it off your list before November 29th? CLICK HERE TO DONATE NOW

CANVAS Tips for Families:
If you are unsure about how to navigate Canvas to stay updated on assignments and progress for your
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Select start date, end date, and a reason from the drop-down list. Remember to click
SAVE, and you should receive a popup confirmation.

If your Student is Absent for a PARTIAL DAY
Send an email to westsylvanoffice@pps.net with the date, times, and reason.
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8th Grade Families Interested in Benson H.S.?
Applying to Benson Lottery for the 2023-24 School Year: We will be accepting
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Enjoy your weekend, the week of break, and go Wolf Pack!

Jill and Ben



